
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 20/03/2023 3:59:55 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

20/03/2023 

RE: DA2023/0172 -7  Gladys Avenue FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086 

PLEASE REDACT MY NAME, EMAIL AND PHONE NUMBER. 

I live in the street and it is a very busy street due to people working and visiting the hospital 
and hardly enough room for cars to pass as is. 

I do not find it appealing for the street to have another 30 dwelling placed on it. 

The thought of construction going on around me and the work that will be needed to build an 
underground car park is unreasonable for this type of area. 

I urge you not to go ahead on this application. 
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